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Dear Parent/Carer 
 

PE Extra-Curricular Opportunities  
 
The Physical Education Department is continuing to deliver a number of paid extra-curricular clubs in 
the Summer Term.  
 
We have decided to continue with the following clubs:  
 

- *Taekwondo – Wednesday (Main Hall) 3.20pm – 4.20pm  
- Fitness – Friday (Fitness Suite) 3.20pm – 4.20pm, All Year Groups 
- Recreational Basketball – Friday (Sports Hall/Gym) 3.20pm – 4.20pm, Years 7 – 9 

 
We must secure numbers of 10 students or more to cover the cost of the external coach. Any clubs 
that do not reach this number will not be continued and all money will be refunded.  
 
Fitness and Basketball will start the week commencing 15 April 2024 from 3.20pm – 4.20pm and your 
child is required to wear PE kit.  
 
The cost of a 13-week block of sessions is £78.00. To secure a place for your child at Fitness or 
Basketball club please sign up and pay via: https://personalbesteducation.com/juniors/after-school-
clubs/ by Monday 22 April 2024.  
 
If your child has an interest in *Taekwondo, the Taekwondo Google Form must be completed. 
Payment can be made via Scopay. The cost of a 12-week block of sessions is £80.00. The Taekwondo 
club will start on Wednesday 24 April 2024. 
 

If you have any queries or questions about the clubs, please do not hesitate to contact me on 
scott.osbourne@mountbatten.school.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
  
Mr S Osbourne 
Director of Sports Academy 
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